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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSIUN
P.O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

ARTER ' G
Rr SIA; DF"cE

September 10, 1962

Carper Drilling Company
Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Clark E. Storm

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of September 4, 1962,
vherein you requested approval of the tubingless completion
of your Baetz Well No. 1, located in the SE/4 SW/4 of
Section 35, Township 14 South, Range 27 East, Chaves County,
New Mexico.

It will be necessary that this case be docketed for
hearing before approval can be given. Inasmuch as our dock-
et for September 27 has already been closed, this case will
be docketed for hearing at the first examiner hearing in
October, probably sometime during the week of the eighth.

Very truly yours,

DANIEL S. NUTTER
Chief Engineer
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cc: Mr. M. L. Armstrong
0il Conservation Commission
Artesia, New Mexico



